
               

It has been really exciting to welcome all the children back into school again this week and lovely to 
see them playing together and having fun on the playground. They are appreciating being able to 
learn in the classroom and have all been putting a lot of effort into their learning.  

Maths: 

In maths we have continued to focus on all children being competent in addition and subtraction and 
have also extended this into reasoning about numbers too.  Next week, we will be concentrating on 
consolidating written methods for multiplication and division so it would be helpful if you could remind 
your children to practise on TTRS in the coming days. We have also been learning about coordinates 
and how to plot them in a single quadrant and Miss Chalmers has extended this into looking at 
translating shapes too.   

English: 

We have focussed on refreshing some of our grammar knowledge and been applying our grammar 
skills to complete some grammar challenges. Overall, the children have been able to recall previous 
learning and just needed reminding of determiners and possessive pronouns again. We have started 
whole class reading of the Tutankhamun book in readiness for writing next week.   

Art:   

We have been looking at what Pharaoh’s would have worn to represent their greatness and we tried 
to design an ancient Egyptian headdress. Do you recognise these Pharaohs?  

                       

 REMINDERS:  

 Reading 5 for 5 starts again next week so please remember to sign your children’s reading 
record in readiness for the check and reward next Friday  

 The Friends walking challenge will launch next week and we have decided that collectively we 
need to achieve 114 miles which will take us the British Museum in London to see Egyptian 
artefacts. We are very much looking forward to your participation in this event to help us 
achieve our class total. 

 Online learning – Mathsletics will be set every Monday and spellings resume today too   

                                                             Have a lovely weekend, 

                                                                     Mrs Moncrieff  

 



 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

      

 

 


